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In a bylined article published in Construction Executive, Curt Moore discusses the fact that the

Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) adopted a National Emphasis Program (NEP)

focused on COVID-19. He explains that the NEP signals OSHA’s commitment to step up virus-related

inspections, and it states that employers may be cited under OSHA’s General Duty Clause. Curt

explains why construction employers should care about the NEP and what they can do to prepare

for programmed or unprogrammed inspections under the NEP.

To read the article visit Construction Executive.
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